
 

2337 Roscomare Road #2-228  •  Los Angeles, California 90077  •  Hotline: (310) 476-0322  •  www.baha.la 

 
	
August	5,	2019	
	
	
	
Ms.	Flora	Margheritis	
Airport	Manager	
Van	Nuys	Airport	
16461 Sherman Way  
Northridge, CA 91406	
	
	
	
Dear	Ms.	Margheritis,	
	
The	Bel	Air	Hills	Association	fully	supports	a	voluntary	late	night/early	morning	curfew	at	Van	Nuys	
Airport	from	the	hours	of	10pm	-	7am	Monday	-	Friday,	and	10pm	-	9am	Saturday	and	Sunday.		A	
Voluntary	Curfew	at	VNY	Airport	is	needed	to	protect	neighboring	community’s	residents’	health	and	
safety,	by	allowing	people	to	sleep	at	night	without	being	woken	up.	
	
By	promoting	awareness	of	this	health	issue	and	through	encouraging	pilot	and	corporate	behavior	
that	respects	others,	we	can	also	raise	the	consciousness	of	the	value	of	being	a	good	neighbor	and	
Since	it	is	voluntary,	there	is	no	downside	to	businesses.	This	voluntary	curfew	excludes	emergency	
services	when	they	are	flying	for	emergency	reasons.	
	
We	thank	you	for	your	efforts	to	decrease	the	interruptions	to	the	sleep	of	tens	of	thousands	of	people	
who	are	currently	experiencing	so	much	disruption	from	the	late	night/early	morning	flights	coming	
from	the	Van	Nuys	Airport.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
					Wendy Morris 
	
Wendy	Morris	
President,	Bel	Air	Hills	Association	
wendymorr@gmail.com	
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